
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
Full Closure of Eastbound and Westbound Kendall Drive on Monday, February 10 
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 for Duration of Closure 

       WB Kendall Drive Detour 

       WB Kendall Drive to SB Turnpike Detour 

  EB Kendall Drive Detour 

  EB Kendall Drive to NB Turnpike Detour 

Killian Parkway/SW 104th Street 

N 
 

SW 120th Street 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled a full closure of the eastbound 

and westbound lanes of Kendall Drive/SW 88 Street beneath Florida’s 

Turnpike for bridge widening construction activities. To complete this work, 

traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times: 
 

Eastbound and Westbound Kendall Drive under Florida’s Turnpike 

Overnight full road closures, 11 p.m. Monday, February 10, to 5 a.m. 

Tuesday, February 11. 

If necessary to complete the work, these closures may also occur from 11 

p.m. Tuesday, February 11, to 5 a.m. Wednesday, February 12; and 11 p.m. 

Wednesday, February 12, to 5 a.m. Thursday, February 13. 

 

Detour information:  

• Kendall Drive traffic on the east side of Florida’s Turnpike wishing to 

continue west will be directed to travel south on SW 117 Avenue to Killian 

Parkway, travel west on Killian Parkway to SW 127 Avenue and travel 

north on SW 127 avenue to access Kendall Drive. 

• Kendall Drive traffic on the west side of Florida’s Turnpike wishing to 

continue east will be directed to travel south on SW 127 Avenue to Killian 

Parkway, travel east on Killian Parkway to SW 117 Avenue and travel 

north on SW 117 Avenue to access Kendall Drive. 

• Eastbound Kendall Drive traffic wishing to access northbound Florida’s 

Turnpike will be directed to SW 127 Avenue, travel south on SW 127 

Avenue to Killian Parkway, travel east on Killian Parkway to SW 117 

Avenue, travel north on SW 117 Avenue to Kendall Drive and travel west 

on Kendall Drive to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

• Westbound Kendall Drive traffic wishing to access southbound Florida’s 

Turnpike will be directed to travel south on SW 117 Avenue to SW 120 

Street and travel west on SW 120 Street to access southbound Florida’s 

Turnpike. 

 

Access to northbound Turnpike from westbound Kendall Drive and to 

southbound Turnpike from eastbound Kendall Drive will be maintained. 

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 

unforeseen conditions. 
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